
Magruder Cluster & Board of Education Meeting  
February 16, 2017, 6:30-9:00 p.m. 

Shady Grove Middle School, All Purpose Room 
8100 Midcounty Highway, Gaithersburg 

 

 

Time Topic 
6:30 p.m. Meet & Greet – light refreshments provided 
7:00 p.m. Welcome and Remarks – Mr. Edward Owusu, Principal, Shady Grove MS  
7:10 p.m. BOE Introductions and Remarks – Mr. Michael Durso, Board of Education   

    President 
7:15 p.m. Cluster Overview – Dr. Patrick Dunn, MCCPTA Magruder Cluster Coordinator 
7:20 p.m. School Report Outs  

Magruder HS – Mr. Rob Sharp, PTSA President 
Redland MS – Ms. Deirdre Appel, PTSA President 
Cashell ES – Ms. Courtney Brinkman, PTA President 
Resnik ES – Ms. Tara Green, PTA President 
Sequoyah ES – Ms. Tina Webb, PTA President 
Shady Grove MS – Ms. Cynthia Simonson, PTA President 
Candlewood ES – Dr. Jeff Reznick, PTA President 
Mill Creek Towne ES – Ms. Kristin Mitas, PTA President 
Flower Hill ES – Ms. Belinda Avila, PTA President 

8:00 p.m.  Parent Feedback – Opportunity for community to pose questions and/or 
share directly with the Board things that are working well and where there 
might be opportunities for improvement within MCPS.  Cluster coordinators 
will be collecting cards throughout the evening with the intention of getting 
to as many topics as possible. 

8:55 p.m. Closing Comments/Next Actions – Ms. Cynthia Simonson, MCCPTA 
Magruder Cluster Coordinator 

9:00 p.m. Adjourn – Mr. Edward Owusu, Principal, Shady Grove MS  
        


